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BUSINESSEUROPE CONGRATULATES IBEC, ITS IRISH MEMBER

BUSINESSEUROPE is pleased with the outcome of the Irish referendum.
This is a great day for the European Union and more particularly for Ireland.

Jurgen Thumann, President of BUSINESSEUROPE, congratulated Julie O’Neill,
President of IBEC (Irish Business and Employers Confederation), for this good result
and the strong involvement of her organisation in the Yes campaign under the slogan

“Secure Ireland’s future”. The large majority of Yes votes in Ireland will be a boost to
business confidence all over Europe.

NOTE TO THE EDITOR

BUSINESSEUROPE represents small, medium and large companies. Active in European affairs
since 1958, BUSINESSEUROPE’s members are 41 leading industrial and employers’ federations

from 35 European countries, working together to achieve growth and competitiveness in Europe. For
the full list of our members, please visit our website.
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